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I oppose HB 3075. It is unconstitutional and again, another bill meant to take away 

Oregonian's second amendment rights. Every one of those legislators sit at the 

capitol building with the peace of mind knowing they have security and protection, but 

they want everyday citizens to jump through a million hoops to earn the right to 

protect ourselves and our families...that is not how the founding fathers designed the 

second amendment....shall not be infringed.  


